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[FR Doc. 04–21322 Filed 9–22–04; 8:45 am] 
BILLING CODE 5001–06–C

DEPARTMENT OF DEFENSE

Office of the Secretary 

Defense Science Board

AGENCY: Department of Defense.
ACTION: Notice of Advisory Committee 
location change. 

SUMMARY: On Wednesday, July 14, 2004 
(69 FR 42135) the Department of 
Defense announced closed meetings, of 
the Defense Science Board (DSB) Task 
Force on Critical Homeland 
Infrastructure Protection. The location 
of the October 4–5, 2004 meetings has 
been changed from SAIC, 4001 N. 

Fairfax Drive, Arlington, VA, 22201, to 
Altria Corp. Services, 120 Park Avenue, 
NY, 10017.

Dated: September 17, 2004. 
L.M. Bynum, 
Alternate OSD Federal Register Liaison 
Officer, Department of Defense.
[FR Doc. 04–21320 Filed 9–22–04; 8:45 am] 
BILLING CODE 5001–06–M

DEPARTMENT OF DEFENSE

Office of the Secretary 

Defense Science Board; Notice of 
Meeting

AGENCY: Department of Defense.
ACTION: Notice of advisory committee 
meeting. 

SUMMARY: The Defense Science Board 
Task Force on High Performance 
Microchip Supply will meet in closed 
session on September 21–22, 2004, at 
Strategic Analysis Inc., 3601 Wilson 
Boulevard, Arlington, VA. The Task 
Force will assess the implications of the 
movement of manufacturing capability 
and design of high performance 
microchips and will address the 
Department of Defense’s (DoD) ability to 
obtain radiation hardened microchips, 
the ability to produce limited quantities 
of special purpose microchips in a 
timely and secure manner, and the 
ability to produce microchips in a 
timely manner to meet emerging needs. 

The mission of the Defense Science 
Board is to advise the Secretary of 
Defense and the Under Secretary of 
Defense for Acquisition, Technology & 
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